
HIGH POINT ELKS DONATE 

$6,300  

TO HOSPICE OF THE 

PIEDMONT 
 

 
This year we were able to make an incredible donation of $6,300 

to another of our favorite charities.  Proceeds from our 4th Annual 

Andy Albertson Memorial Golf Tournament, held on May 6th, 

were presented to representatives from Hospice of the Piedmont at 

our last meeting.  Thank you again to all of our generous sponsors 

and volunteers!!  
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What a wonderful summer we’ve had! Thank you to the Pool Committee, House Committee and all of 

our Lifeguards that helped us to have such a fun and memorable summer. Today is September 1st and I 

hope to see good weather and a great turnout this weekend as we celebrate one last weekend with our 

friends, family and fellow Elks at the pool. There is a full day of fun planned for Labor Day so please 

check the website for all of the details! 

We have some very exciting events already planned for the fall season. Family Grille Nights will pick 

back up on Thursday, September 7th and will continue through Memorial Day of next year. Please bring 

your family out for these fun nights in the Lounge. The House Committee volunteers cook each week and 

provide our families with delicious burgers (and other items) for a low price. We also have NFL games 

on each Thursday night and Sundays, too. Both days are family friendly! On Sundays, we serve Mike’s 

famous wings which are always a big hit. Please check your e-blast, hpelks.com or Facebook for details 

around these other big September events: 

Saturday, September 9th: HPU Community Center at Oak Hollow Mall parking lot we will host the 1st 

Annual Disabled Veterans Auto Show from 10am – 3pm. Please come out to support our efforts and raise 

money for a great cause! 

Sunday, September 10th: NFL Tailgate @ Noon. We will have all the games on TV up at the upper field 

parking lot under tents. We will supply the hot grills, you bring whatever food you would to cook. Bring 

a chair! 

Saturday, September 23rd: 70’s/80’s Party @ 7:30pm upstairs ball room. We will have a great DJ 

spinning our favorite tunes from that era. Tickets can be purchased in the Lounge for $15 each/$25 per 

couple. Find your parachute pants and old polyester suits! This should be a big time! 

Tuesday, September 19th is a very important night for our Lodge. Each year we hold our Drawdown 

Night, the most important fundraiser for our Lodge. There are only 300 tickets available and we must sell 

them all. The proceeds from this event help us with our operating expenses and gives us the capital 

needed to upgrade and replace things that tend to break (HVAC, plumbing, etc.). Please contact a Lodge 

Officer or call the office at 336-869-7313 to purchase your ticket for $100 each. Dinner and drinks are 

included. This is always a fun and exciting evening with opportunities to win HUGE prizes! It’s 

imperative that we sell all of our tickets this year. Please do what you can to purchase your ticket(s) this 

year and help our Lodge continue to thrive! 

I am excited for our Lodge as we move into the fall season. We have so many great events planned and I 

look forward to seeing ALL of you as we move away from pool season. Remember, one of the special 

things about the Elks, which separates us from so many other places, is that we are open ALL YEAR. 

Please use your Membership to the fullest and come to the Lodge during the non-pool months. Whether 

it’s NFL Sundays, Family Grille Nights, Chili Cook-off or anything else that piques your interest, we 

want to see you and all of our Members at the High Point Elks Lodge! 

Finally, congratulations to Gary Feldner on being named our August Elk of the Month. 

    Fraternally yours, 

Bob Gold, Jr. 

Exalted Ruler 
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Gary serves the Lodge as our House Committee Chairman. Many agree that this role is 

one of the most demanding one could volunteer for. This is Gary’s 2nd consecutive year 

as the Chairman and it is a huge undertaking. Gary works very hard to make sure that all 

of the bar and kitchen staff are hired, trained, scheduled and managed. He oversees the 

entire Lounge operation, including the kitchen, to ensure that our Members have a great 

experience when they come to the Elks. Virtually all events are planned through his 

committee and it is a tall task. His responsibilities include ordering food & drink supplies 

and managing that inventory along with balancing a tight budget. If something breaks, 

leaks or needs fixing, it is usually Gary that gets called in to manage the situation. For 

people that know him, he is always available and is one of the most friendly people you 

could ever meet. 

Gary balances all of this while maintaining a full time job and raising a family. Gary is 

married to wife Robyn and together they have two beautiful children, Maddie and Chase. 

The Feldners are great supporters of the Lodge. Robyn serves on the Ladies Auxiliary 

and the kids call the Elks their second home, since they are there for just about 

everything. The positive impact that Gary has had on our Lodge the past two years 

simply cannot be measured. There are very few people that will volunteer to the extent 

that he does and we are blessed to have someone like Gary overseeing the day to day 

operations of our Lodge.  

Gary was also selected as last year’s Elk of the Year and it was well deserved.  

Please thank Gary and congratulate him when you see him for being named our August 

Elk of the Month! 

      

 -Bob Gold, ER 

Congratulations to Gary Feldner who has been 

selected as our August Elk of Month! 

 



Please join us!  

Our next meeting will be held on September 12th.  This 

will be our first meeting of the year.  We will review the 

year to come and discuss upcoming activities.  It is a 

great time to join us and find out what the Ladies 

Auxiliary is all about!  

Socials begin at 6:00pm with Dinner at 6:30pm,  

followed by our 7:00pm meeting.  

September will be a Pizza and Salad dinner for $5.  

 

The Ladies Auxiliary helps to support the Elks and Lodge 

#1155 in many capacities and is a strong and active 

organization. We encourage female members and spouses 

of Elk members to consider becoming an active member 

of our organization. We support and help coordinate 

special children’s events of the Elks such as our annual 

Easter Egg Hunt and Breakfast with Santa. We also 

support other Lodge events such as New Year’s Eve, 

Crock Pot and Band Nights. We invite you to consider 

volunteering at some of our events and to attend one of 

our month meetings. This is the best way to get to know 

other members. Ladies only meet once per month while 

the Elks meet twice. We meet the first Tuesday of each 

month October-May.  

 

-Jennifer Daniels, Ladies Auxiliary President 
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Jennifer Daniels 

 

Vice President 

Robyn Feldner  

 

Treasurer 

April McEntire  

 

Corresponding Secretary 

Kara Henson 

 

Secretary 

Kara Henson 

 

Parliamentarian 

Staci Bensel 

 

Chaplin 

Deanna Vernon 

 



Don’t forget to sign up  

for our Weekly E-blast! 

Click the icons and  

SILENT AUCTION 

FUNDRAISER 

GENERATES 

 $1,200 FOR  

CAMP CAREFREE 

In August we held another successful summer fundraiser for our friends at Camp 

Carefree, bringing in just over $1,200 of much needed funds for the camp!  Thank 

you to everyone who donated items for the fundraiser – there were some great 

pieces this year that piqued the interest of many attendees.  From furniture and 

decorative items, to custom gift baskets, delicious food (like Chef Penny Moore’s 

famous baked spaghetti dinner) and more!  Thank you so much to everyone who 

came out and bid on the items, including our friends at the Greensboro Lodge, 

raising the amount we were ultimately able to contribute from one of our most 

important fundraisers of the year.  We are so grateful to all of the volunteers that 

helped organize the event, cooked and served food, and made sure all of our 

Members, families, and guests had a great time!  

http://www.facebook.com/hpelks
http://www.twitter.com/hpelks
http://www.instagram.com/hpelks
http://www.flickr.com/hpelks
plus.google.com/+HPElks1155
http://www.hpelks.tumblr.com/
http://www.hpelks.com/subscribe


OFFICER SPOTLIGHT 

Our September Officer Spotlight is "TC" Tom Connolly, 

Esteemed Lecturing Knight. We were very fortunate to have TC 

join our slate of officers this year. This is his first time serving 

as an officer and he is already making a great impact on the 

success we are experiencing this year. In addition to fulfilling 

his role as the Lecturing Knight (which is like the 3rd Vice 

President), TC serves on several committees and is very 

involved in many different facets of what we do at the Lodge.  

TC currently serves on the Pool Committee, Swim Team Committee & the Membership 

Committee! He has volunteered to "step-up" next year to fill the shoes of outgoing Pool 

Chairman Tom Day, who served in that role for the past 9 years. We know he will do a 

fantastic job! TC is well known as the "Voice of the Elks" since he MCs most of our 

large events at the pool and upstairs (like the upcoming Drawdown Raffle Night on 

September 19th). He is involved in so many things we do as a member of three different 

committees. He is an avid Indianapolis Colts fans and is easily spotted during football 

season in his Colts jersey (Because he will be the only one wearing a Colts jersey!). 

TC and his wife Tina have two beautiful children, daughter Cammi and son Carson. 

Please introduce yourself to TC when you see him. He is the most approachable person 

you can find and always has a way to make you laugh and get you involved in what's 

going on! Thank you TC for everything you do for us. The next few years should be 

great for us as you continue to take on very important leadership roles! 



2017 SEPTEMBER 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY SUNDAY 

  28   29   30   31   1   2   3 

    
 Member’s & 

Spouses  
Night  

 Bocce Ball 
6:30pm 

  

  4   5   6   7   8   9 10 

LABOR 

DAY 

Member’s & 
Spouses  

Night  

Family Grille 
Night 

AUTO 

SHOW 
10am-3pm 

NFL 
Tailgating 

12pm 
  . 

Antlers 
Meeting 

2pm 

  11 12 13   14   15   16   17 

Board of 
Directors Meeting 

6pm 
   

House Committee  
Meeting – 7pm 

Ladies 
Auxiliary 

Meeting 6pm 

Lodge 
Meeting 
7:30pm 

Family Grille 
Night 

 GSO Elks 
Golf Classic 

Name that 
Tune Trivia 

8pm 

NFL Games 
& Wings  

  18   19   20 21   22 23   24 

  
Member’s & 

Spouses  
Night  

Family Grille 
Night 

70’s/80’s 
Bash 

7:30pm 

NFL Games 
& Wings 

  25   26   27   28  . 29   30   1 

  
Lodge 

Meeting 
7:30pm 

    

VA HOSPITAL 

VISIT 
 

Family Grille 
Night 

 

  
NFL Games 

& Wings  

All events are Adult Only unless otherwise noted. 

Visit hpelks.com for more information about upcoming events! 



William Gansman, 9/3 

Rick Wigal, 9/3 

Blaney Prillaman, 9/5 

Brian Davis, 9/6 

Kenny Shoaf, 9/6 

Wolfgang Unger, 9/6 

Vernon Gilliatt, 9/7 

Beth Hawks, 9/7 

John Pascavage, 9/8 

Boyce Vaughan, 9/8 

Michael Butner, 9/9 

Steven Elliott, 9/9 

Rebecca Shores, 9/10 

Gary Feldner, 9/13 

James Maines, 9/13 

Timothy Shuman, 9/13 

Ricky Bednarek, 9/14 

Adam Philips, 9/14 

Ed Roberson, 9/15 

John Spencer, 9/15 

Clewell Weavil, 9/15 

Donald Gervais, 9/17 

Eric Rainey, 9/17 

 

Wendy Jones, 9/18 

Jerry McEntire, 9/18 

Kathryn Teschke, 9/19 

Julie Butt, 9/21 

Mike Slack, 9/21 

Hannah Dunigan, 9/22 

Jeffrey Binkley, 9/24 

Bradley Barth, 9/26 

Deborah Seward, 9/26 

Michael Nixon, 9/27 

Howard Hardee, 9/28 

Blaire Weavil, 9/28 

Stewart Wright, 9/28 

Coy Carr, 9/29 

Ed Hurley, 9/29 





Please contact our 

Lodge Office if you 

are interested in 

participating or 

sponsoring the 

Greensboro Elks 

Golf Classic on 

Friday September 

15th to benefit 

Hospice! 

Sign up sheets will 

be posted around 

the Lodge!  







If you are interested in being a Contest Judge, call or text Tom Connolly at 336-971-3917 for more info! 



!


